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About this property
 

House for sale in Sisattanak district, Vientiane
capital
This beautiful property is set in lovely a landscaped
ground which belongs to Sisattanak district,
Vientiane capital. It is suitable for the year-round
residence due to the easy access to the property by
good road.
* This house consists of:  8 bedrooms with a large
window which are able to overlook the gardens; 9
bathrooms with modern shower, toilets and a luxury
reproduction; spacious veranda, a leisured class
living area with kitchen and dining areas. It is
designed beautifully. Furthermore, everything you
need for a super comfortable stay is provided in this
house. You will have a happy time at your house.
Furthermore, the property comes with a nice yard; it
is well-kept and beautifully landscaped. The
electricity, water and air condition are available;
Internet is already connected. In the settlement are
to be found all facilities that one might needs.
Closely are the public facilities.
My pleasure to help you find the perfect
accommodation for your stay in Vientiane capital,
please contact us now!
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